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March 8, 2022 

 

 

Dear Student, 

 

 You have been awarded the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) for the Spring 

2022 term. Students who receive HEERF student grant funds, may be used for the student’s cost of 

attendance or the emergency cost that arise due to coronavirus, such as tuition, food, housing, health care 

(including mental health care) or child care. Receiving the HEERF student grant funds does not mean you 

are Title IV (Pell grant) eligible it means you met the criteria for receiving HEERF student grant funds. For 

additional questions regarding HEERF visit the U.S. Department of Education at 

https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ope/arp.html. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Office of Financial Aid 

   

 


